
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580 

Office of the Secretary 

February 23, 2007 

Brad Kerby 
Vice President, LPG 
Tauber Oil Company 
P.O. Box 4645 
Houston, TX 77210 

Re: In the Matter of Dan L. Duncan, et al., Docket No. C-4173 

Dear Mr. Kerby: 

Thank you for your comments regarding the Application for Approval of Divestiture 
(“Application”) filed by Respondents with the Federal Trade Commission as required by the 
Order in the above-referenced matter.  The Application was put on the public record for public 
comment. Your letter indicates that you are concerned about the business practices of any 
potential acquirer that might commingle its commodity trading at y



statutory criteria.  The investigation indicated in particular that the acquisition significantly 
increased concentration in the Mont Belvieu market for salt dome storage for natural gas liquids. 
To address that circumstance, the Order r
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